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CPSO seeks information about stolen TVs

Monday, October 21, 2019

The Caddo Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public’s help in identifying these men who may have information
about the theft of several large screen televisions from Wal-mart in north Shreveport.

On September 21, two men entered the store at 4701 Northport Blvd. at closing and loaded two 70-inch Vizio
televisions and two 50-inch Vizio televisions onto a pallet. They wheeled the pallet to a side fire exit door and
quickly loaded the TVs into a red SUV as the alarm sounded.

Similar thefts of electronics occurred at the same store in July and August. In at least one of the cases, a similar
red SUV was involved.

Anyone who can help identify the men in this video is asked to contact Det. Chris Daniel at 675-2170 or Caddo-
Shreveport Crime Stoppers at 673-7373.
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